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 LOS ANGELES, CA –New Ca-
dence Productions (NCP) re-
cently announced  that they will 
re-boot the hit series “The 
Brothers Garcia” with “The Gar-
cias,” featuring the entire origi-
nal cast who are all grown up 
with diverse families of their 
own.  
The original series “The Brothers 
Garcia” ran on Nickelodeon for 
50 episodes from 2000-2004. It 
also aired in 40+ countries 
around the world. The new series 
will be shot in the Riviera Maya, 
Mexico, specifically in a town 
called Puerto Aventuras, as well 
as in eco-theme parks Xcaret, 
Xplor and Xel-Ha. These four lo-
cations will add a unique produc-
tion value to the show. 
“The Garcias” is a slice of life of 
an American family that just 
happens to be Latino. By shoot-
ing the show in San Antonio, 
Texas and Mexico, the series jux-
taposes an American Latino 
family in Mexico. 
“We want audiences to see that 
we are totally American and part 
of the ‘new mainstream,’” ex-
claimed NCP Partner and show 
creator Jeff Valdez. “There are no 
themes of narcos, border walls, 
gang bangers or maids anywhere 
in this series - a fact that we are 
very proud of and hope that Hol-
lywood will follow suit. We are 
extremely proud of the fact that 
this show will easily achieve 
90+% positive Latino inclusion 
both in front of and behind the 
camera.”  
“We are excited to be partnering 
with WarnerMedia, who believes 
in the project and ordered 10 epi-
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sodes,” states Sol Trujillo, NCP 
Partner and global media-com-
munications and technology 
icon. “The themes of our new 
series are aspirational and uni-
versal. “The Garcias” will be in 
English and, of course, every 

episode will end with the trade-
mark, ‘Todo para la familia,’ 
which means ‘Everything for the 
family.’” 
 
ABOUT NEW CADENCE 
PRODUCTIONS 

stream” and are committed to ad-
vancing its cadence and full in-
clusion across Hollywood and 
society. The content is non-
monolithic, universal aspira-
tional, and family centric.

 NCP is an English-language 
content creation studio for La-
tino/a creatives to tell their 
stories that entertain and inspire 
all audiences.  
 The company celebrates the La-
tino market as “The New Main-
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low on BandsInTown, or visit 
AdamWarnerIsCountry.com 
 Adam Warner comes from a 
family who have been family 
farmers for more than 100 years, 
and he grew up with men who 
served in the U.S. Military. He 
found an early love for music 
and played in bands throughout 
high school. Influenced by his fa-
vorite singers, including Johnny 
Cash, Waylon Jennings, George 
Jones and Hank Williams Jr. and 
Sr., he started writing songs and 
continued to perform until he 
took a break from music while in 
college to join the U. S. Marines 
for five years. As soon as he 
could after his discharge, Warner 
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several UPtv Christmas holiday 
movies for Uplifting Entertain-
ment Network. UPTV boasts 
over 70 million subscribers 
worldwide. 
 Rowell has also been highly ac-
claimed from her work as an ad-
vocate for foster children and 
communities underserved in the 
arts.  In addition to her long time 
and illustrious acting career, she 
is a NY Times best-selling author 
and an in-demand speaker.  She 
has two adult children, Maya and 
Jasper, and resides in LA.  
 BET+ is the premium streaming 
service for the Black community 
offering thousands of hours of hit 
movies, TV shows, stage plays 
and more. With new, exclusive 
originals premiering each month, 
BET+ offers such Black culture 
titles as First Wives Club, Ruth-
less, Bigger, The Family Busi-
ness and American Gangster: 
Trap Queens from revered cre-
ators like Tracy Oliver, Tyler 
Perry, Will Packer and Carl 
Weber, to name a few. BET+ 
members can watch anytime,  on 
any internet-connected screen 
commercial-free. Visit BET.Plus 
to learn more about BET+, a joint 
venture between BET Networks 
and Tyler Perry Studios, and fol-
low @BETPlus for the latest 
news and updates.  
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Christian musician to per-
form at the Thrill Capital of 
Arkansas on June 5, 2021 
 
HOT SPRINGS, Ark. (April 28, 
2021) – Magic Springs Theme 
and Water Park announces a new 
addition to its 2021 summer con-
cert series lineup. Crowder will 
take the stage at the Thrill Cap-
ital of Arkansas on June 5, 2021. 
 “We have created an unforgetta-
ble concert series lineup for this 
summer, and this new addition of 
Crowder really raises the bar,” 
said Jack Bateman, general man-
ager of the park. “We are excited 
to be able to provide a place for 
great music and outdoor fun for 
families, friends and thrillseekers 

Magic Springs expands summer concert series with 
Christian music artist Crowder, Vanilla Ice, and more

to enjoy all summer long.” 
Christian music artist Crowder is 
an award-winning singer and 
songwriter best known for his hit 
titles including “Good God Al-
mighty,” “Come As You Are,” 
and “He Is.”  
 Crowder is a bonus addition to 
the park’s 2021 summer con-
cert series: 
 June 5: Crowder 
June 19: Vanilla Ice 
June 12: Warrant, Autograph 

& Vixen 
June 26: John Michael Mont-
gomery & Lonestar 
July 3: All That Remains 
July 10: Rend Collective 
July 17: Matt Stell & Jameson 
Rodgers 
July 24: Sevendust 
July 31: Tauren Wells 
August 7: Neal McCoy 
August 14: RED & Smile 
Empty Soul 
September 5: Alicia Villarreal 
Concerts are included with either 
one-day park admission or a sea-
son pass purchase. Regular daily 
admission to Magic Springs is 
$59.99 plus tax for adults, and 
$39.99 plus tax for children and 
seniors. Season passes are $69.99 
plus tax and Gold Season Passes 
are $139.98 plus tax. Learn more 

about Magic Springs ticket 
prices by visiting 
http://bit.ly/MAGNewsR.  
 
 Magic Springs is dedicated to 
offering a fun, safe place for 
families and thrillseekers to 
gather. The park will continue to 
follow rigorous sanitizing proto-
cols and social distancing meas-
ures with guidance from state 
and federal health agencies. 
Magic Springs is asking those 
who have been sick, experienc-
ing COVID-like symptoms or 
who have been around some-
body who is sick, to please stay 
home and follow proper quaran-
tine guidelines put in place by 
state and federal officials. Guests 
are encouraged to visit 
http://bit.ly/COVID19-Things-

to-Know to learn more about the 
park’s sanitation and social dis-
tancing protocols before visiting 
the park. 
 
About Magic Springs Theme and 
Water Park: 
 
 Located on the fun side of Hot 
Springs, about 50 miles west of 
Little Rock, Magic Springs is Ar-
kansas’ only theme and water 
park. A single price admission in-
cludes all-day use of the rides, 
water slides, concerts, attractions 
and special events. Magic 
Springs is operated by Premier 
Parks, LLC. Visit Magic-
Springs.com for more infor-
mation, or to purchase season 
passes or discount tickets. 
 

The cast of THE GARCIAS - coming to HBO MAX. Courtesy of New Cadence Productions (L to R) Ada Maris (Sonia 
Garcia), Alvin Alvarez (Larry Garcia), Vaneza Pitynski (Lorena Garcia), Jeffrey Licon (Carlos Garcia), Bobby Gonzalez 
(George Garcia) and Carlos Lacamara (Ray Garcia). (Photo/Courtesy: New Cadence Productions) 

 Adam Warner comes from a 
family who have been family 
farmers for more than 100 
years, and he grew up with 
men who served in the U.S. 
Military. He found an early 
love for music and played in 
bands throughout high 
school. Influenced by his fa-
vorite singers, including 
Johnny Cash, Waylon Jen-
nings, George Jones and 
Hank Williams Jr. and Sr.,... 

moved to Nashville, where he 
was soon back to writing songs 
and entertaining fans.  
 It was obviously the right deci-
sion, because country star Trace 
Adkins heard about him and in-
vited Warner to open his shows. 
Warner had heard Adkins’ hit 
“Semper Fi” when he was in the 
Marines and told Adkins he 
would like to record the song, 
and Adkins agreed to duet on it 
with him. The song won Warner 
the Vox Pop award for Country 
Music Song of the Year at the 
17th annual Independent Music 
Awards in June of 2019. Warner 
and buddies Quinn Loggins and 
Trafton Harvey wrote “Welcome 
to the South,” which has become 
the theme song for the NFL team 
the Tennessee Titans, who turned 
it into a video they play before 
each of their games in Nashville. 
Warner has released an EP, Can’t 
Get Enough, which resulted in 
him being heralded by critics as 
a welcome return to traditional 
country with songs that are mini-
movies about every-day life. 
After dropping his first full-
length album in February, 2020 
called Big Storm, he’s already 
working on new music for 2021 
which he says will stay in a sim-
ilar realm – but as the Marines 
taught him – will show growth in 
his music.  
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